
Sponsorship of the 36th Hazards Conference
5th - 7th September 2025 at Keele University 

As a fixture on the UK safety calendar, the Hazards Conference will see its 36th year 
in September this year. As in previous years, sponsorship and support is vital to run 
this event and reduce the overall cost for attendees.  

Safety activists described the 2024 Hazards Conference as, ‘highly engaging’, 
‘topical’, ‘essential for information and networking’ and ‘invaluable for safety reps to 
take back to the workplace’. Nearly twenty workshops, fringe meetings and plenaries 
provided over 250 participants with a range of insights, knowledge and campaign 
ideas. The fully accessible event both in-person and online was the most diverse to 
date and dozens of safety-related stalls provided advice, contacts and resources for 
activists. The underlying theme of the weekend was Climate Change and how this 
was affecting the workers they represented.

For the 2025 conference we aim to build on previous support from individuals, 
activists, organisations, including solicitors, Trade Councils, Trade Union Works 
Committees, Trade Union Branches, Regions and Trade Unions nationally who 
sponsor the conference. Many of the conference sponsors also attend with stalls from 
their organisations and engage with highly motivated safety activists. The conference 
is a safe space where reps from more than 18 unions and other safety groups from 
dozens of workplaces can come together. Regular feedback tells us that networking, 
sharing knowledge and experience, learning new skills and discussing important and 
relevant issues is essential, particularly in the age of cuts, A.I. and deregulation.  

To ensure the success and inclusiveness of this highly respected grass-roots event in 
2025, we are asking that your organisation considers sponsoring the 36 th National 
Hazards Conference. If you would like to speak to someone about the conference 
then please call or email Janet or William at: hazconf@gmhazards.org.uk Tel. 0161 
884 4229 and we’ll get back to you.

To sponsor: please recommend that your organisation sponsor the conference, and if 
agreed,complete the form attached and send it to: 

c.bedale@btinternet.com or to Caroline Bedale, 123 Coppice Street, Oldham OL8 
4BH. 

No amount is too small or too large! The conference is supported by trade unions 
across the UK and Health and Safety officers from most of the trade unions attend 
and participate in it. Thank You!

https://gmhazards.org.uk/index.php/hazardsconference 



We are sponsoring the 36th National Hazards Conference, 5th - 7th September, 2025

Please email a booking form to circulate to our members or provide ………. print copies of 
the booking form.

A BACS payment has been made with the reference:..…………………………………..…….. 
[please use your branch & union name as reference] to the Hazards Conference account at 
Unity Trust Bank:

Account Name: Hazards Conference
Sort Code: 60 83 01
Account Number: 20090430

OR a cheque is included with this Sponsorship Form.

Amount of BACS payment or cheque £...........……......

Organisation: …………………………………………………………………………………..……

Contact name: …………………………………………………………………………………..….

Address: ………………………………………………..………………………………..….………

…………………………………………………………Postcode.…………………..………..……

Tel: ……………………………………………………………………………………….…….……

E-mail:…………………………………………………………………………………….…………

Please return this form by email to c.bedale@btinternet.com or by mail to Caroline Bedale, 
123 Coppice Street, Oldham OL8 4BH. If you are paying by cheque, please send cheque to 
this mail address.For further information please email Janet at 
hazconf@gmhazards.org.uk or phone: 0161 884 4229

Sponsorship form Hazards Conference 2025
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